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Objective: To explain new Technological Implementations in the Classroom. 

The Department of Computer Science, P.B.Siddhartha College of Arts & Science had organized a Seminar 
on “How to Lead Edutech Organization” on 06th November 2021, 11 A.M to 1 P.M  for both  Post 
Graduate and Under Graduate students. Mrs.Anuradha Thota, CEO, Blackbuck Engineers Pvt. Ltd., 
Hyderabad was the resource person. 
She explained  
▪ How a combination of “Education” and “Technology” enhances the Teacher-led Learning in 

classrooms and improve students' Education Outcomes.  
▪ New Technological Implementations in the Classroom. 
▪ How to improve Individualized Education, and reduce the Teaching Burden on instructors. 
▪ Various Data Collection Methods for both Students and Teachers. 
 
Number of Students Attended: 65 
 
Outcome of Seminar:  
▪ Students and teachers are able to gain awareness on New Technological Implementations in the 

Classroom. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Resource Person: Mrs.Anuradha Thota, CEO, Blackbuck Engineers Pvt. Ltd., Hyderabad. 
Mobile: 9000701020 Email: anuradha.thota@theblackbucks.com 

Event Coordinators: 
Mr.K.Sridhar, Deputy HoD,UG 


